
LAUREN MORIGUCHI 
U E C u l M  DlRECmR 

STATE OF HAWAI'I 
Executive Office on Early Learning 

1390 Miller W e d  Room 303 
HONOLULU, HAWArl 96813 

December 16,2016 

The Honorable Ronald D. Kouchi, 'President 

State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

and Members of the Senate 

The Honorable Joseph M. Souki, Speaker 
and Members of the House of 
Representatives 
State Capitol, Room 431 
Honolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

Dear President Kouchi, Speaker Souki, and Members of the Legislature: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting a copy of the report on the 
Executive Office on Early Learning Public Pre-Kindergarten Program pursuant to HB 
0820, CD1 (2015). In accordance with Section 93-16, Hawaii Revised Statutes, I am also 
informing you that the report may be viewed electronically at: 
httP://vvww. hawaibu blicschooIs.orQNisionForSuccess/Sc~oolDataAndRe~o~~StateRenor 
ts/Paaes/Leaislative-rePorts.asDx 

Very truly yours, 

Lauren Moriguchi 
Executive Director 

LKM: 
Enclosures 

c: Legislative Reference Bureau 
Executive Office om Early Learning 

AN AFFIRMATIW ACTION AND EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 

http://www.hawaiipublicschools.org/VisionForSuccess/SchoolDataAndReports/StateReports/Pages/Legislative-reports.aspx









